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Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

14 FEB la5 

In the course of their processing your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request regarding the John F. Kennedy Assassination, the Department of Justice located two CIA documents and referred them to us for our review and direct response to you. 

He have completed our review of the documents and have determined that a 
letter with attachment dated 23 September 1965 may be released in its 
entirety. A copy of the document Is enclosed at Tab A. 

We have further determined that a memorandum with attachment dated 
14 May 1962 may be released in segregable form pursuant to FOIA exemptions 
(b)(3) and (b)(6). A copy of the document and an explanation of exemptions are enclosed at Tab B. 

The official responsible for this determination Is Lee E. Carle, Information Review Officer, Directorate of Operations. You have the right to appeal this decision by addressing your appeal to the CIA Information Review Committee, in my care. Should you decide to do this, please explain the basis 
of your appeal. 

Enclosures 

S i cereiy, 


